
Subject: Re: external packages on Ubuntu
Posted by Florian Uhlig on Thu, 19 Feb 2009 10:46:57 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Felix

Quote:

since the g77 is no longer in the standard repositories and the set_compiler.sh script fails to
extract the correct version of gfortran, the following lines should be added to the script:

Maybe this would be a nice change for the next version.

The problem with your suggestion is that for each new system (Ubuntu, WhateverFlavor) which
comes with changed output of the
dumpversion we have to add another lines. Sometimes they change the ouptup string even
from one version of the compiler to the next.
There is a better and hopefully unique way to get the required information which will be in the
next release of the external packages.

Ciao

Florian
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